
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

An invitation to all parents/carers of girls at St Bernard's Catholic 
Primary School 

 
We would like to take the opportunity to invite all parents/carers of girls to take part in our 
Virtual Open Evening at West Kirby Grammar School. This event will take place on Thursday 8th 
October 2020. The Open Evening will take place online and we aim to share with you an insight 
into what life at West Kirby Grammar School is like, and share with you the fantastic 
opportunities we offer our students. 
 
At West Kirby Grammar School, we empower and embolden every child to make choices in 
pursuit of their passion. The breadth of our curriculum and rich diversity of enrichment 
opportunities help all students to discover that vital spark which makes them unique. 
 
We are consistently ranked amongst the top state schools in the country, but we look beyond 
league tables and academic excellence. Our caring community values and nurtures students as 
individuals. We focus not just on what a child learns, but also on how they learn as each student 
grows in confidence, independence and stature to become a well-rounded young adult, ready 
to move into the next stage of their life and seize new opportunities. 
 
West Kirby Grammar School is located in the heart of West Kirby with excellent rail and bus 
links to the Wirral, Cheshire and Liverpool areas. We provide a dedicated bus service for 
students to destinations on the Wirral, Cheshire and North Wales.  
 
To find out more about what West Kirby Grammar School has to offer, please visit our website 
at https://wkgs.org/  
 
Book your place today on our Virtual Open Evening for prospective Year 7 students by visiting 
https://wkgs.org/open-evening or by scanning the QR code below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


